KSTP-FM
Statement of Compliance with On-Air Public Notice Requirements

On November 30, 2020, an application for renewal for KSTP-FM was filed. Local public
notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below:

Post-Filing On-Air Announcements:

12/07/2020 at 7:57 pm

[Month, Day, Year]

12/10/2020 at 12:19 pm
[Month, Day, Year]

12/15/2020 at 5:56 pm
[Month, Day, Year]

12/18/2020 at 9:17 pm

[Month, Day, Year]

12/23/2020 at 1:18 pm

[Month, Day, Year] )

12/29/2020 at 4:33 pm
[Month, Day, Year]

Date
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Signature



